
                                                                                         

We would like to invite you to a seminar on Dengue Awareness on Wednesday, 

July 6, 2022, from 1:30 PM to 3 PM, at the DVA Pavilion. 

A resource speaker from the Makati City Health Department will discuss the 

importance of early detection and share strategies each household may 

implement to prevent dengue. 

We look forward to your participation in this important seminar. 

Simple refreshments will be served. 
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